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EQUITIES TRADING NOTICE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TSX Alpha Exchange – Approval of New 
Fee Schedule 
 

 
TSX Alpha Exchange is confirming that the new fee schedule previously announced in 
Equities Trading Notice #2015-030 has received regulatory approval and will be 
effective upon the launch of Alpha’s new trading model on September 21, 2015.   
 
 
For additional information regarding this announcement, please contact the 
Account Management Team.  
 
Jeff Foster (416) 947-4229  
Monika Marcziova (416) 947-4534  
Matthew Lee (416) 947-4665  
Michael Tintinaglia (416) 947-6679 
 
 

http://www.tsx.com/resource/en/1197

